NEWSLETTER

MRS CLIFF'S COMMENTS

Life at school continues to be very strange within the current COVID climate; with the new
routines now established, the children have all settled into this new way of working and have
risen to the challenges in their learning. We are however, within the restrictions, continuing
to widen children’s opportunities and experiences so that they receive the full ‘Manor Expe-
rience’ of excitement in learning.

Last week, we hosted our annual ‘Manor Book Festival’. Albeit it was very different this year,
there was still a lot happening within the academy. In Reception, the children read Goldi-
locks and the Three Bears. The children then tasted porridge and looked at how the porridge
oats changed when they added water. In Year 2, the children read ‘Tyrannosaurus Drip’ by
Julia Donaldson. The children became palaeontologists and excavated fossils; learning all
about the life and work of famous fossil hunter, Mary Anning. Year 5 worked hard during the
week to consider how humans treat animals and how they would respond to us, if they had
the chance, dfter reading their book ‘Here we are’ by Oliver Jeffers. They researched en-
dangered animals and thought how they would encourage humans to be more respectful
and considerate. This was linked to the human rights and whether or not they thought ani-
mals should have similar rights.

Throughout the week, to promote reading for pleasure, the children listened to stories online
by different authors, read blogs and listened to eBooks. Unfortunately, we couldn’t hold our
Book Fair in the hall, however, each year group ‘bubble’ had their own ‘Manor Book Festival
Shop'. The children visited the shop and had time to look at and read some of the books
available to buy. This year we have made over
£860! Thank you for your continued support!

Our reading competition was to design a hero
and a villain. Freddie in Year 1 and Seth in Year
6 are the successful winners of the £10 reading
vouchers. Well done to all the other applicants.
We readlly enjoyed looking at all the entries—it
was a very hard decision to make.

A\y\ﬁ\y Maliby
Manor Academy

&_/_7

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Wednesday 7th October
EYFS Owl Visit

Monday 12th October
Y4 Swimming

Friday 16th October

Y6 @ Crucial Crew

Monday 19th October
Y4 Swimming

Wednesday 21st October
Parent Evening (TBC)
Thursday 22nd October
Break up for Half Term
Friday 23rd October
INSET DAY

Monday 2nd November
Children Return to School
Monday 8th February

Y5 Bamburgh Residential

Due to COVID-19, we are not planning
any visits out of school this term but

will keep parents updated of our plans.
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Don’'t forget to download the MyED app from your app store to keep
updated with your child’s achievements, attendance, letfters, messages
and more. You can also keep up to date by following us on

g f Facebook and Twitter; @MaltbyManor.
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